
Post #372 Legionnaire’s General Meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of the month at 1900 hours, with a social hour held at 
1800. Meetings are held at the Elks Lodge at 4280 Oldfield Crossing Drive, Jacksonville, FL. 

 

American Legion 
Fallen Heroes Mandarin Post #372 

(904) 297-8344 
www.MandarinPost372.org 

  

 
 
 

Alan W. Painter 
Commander 
2017-2018 

 

 
 
 

Barry Litsky 
Adjutant 
2019-20 

 
 

March 12, 2020 
 

General Assembly Meeting Minutes 
 
General Assembly meeting was convened at 1900 hours. Meeting 
was opened by Commander Alan Painter.  Opening ceremonies 
were conducted. 
 
Correspondence was read to the membership. 
 
Jason York and Ace Collett were transferred into the post. 
 
2nd Vice Commander Bernat provided the finance which was read 
into the record by Joe Maltese and was approved subject to audit. 
 
The SAL will be fielding a team of Junior Shooters. 
 
Joe Maltese spoke of a Post 233 Riders motorcycle ride.  They will 
be at our post about 10:00 AM on March 28th.  The “hat” was 
passed at the meeting and $186 was collected which will be 
donated to them. 
 
The SAL is working on their 5 Star Program where members are 
working on each star. 
 
The school medals program is being conducted by Commander 
Alan Painter. 
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Steve Sullivan reported the $61 was received from the aluminum 
can program. 
 
As a result the Applebees Flapjack Breakfast making $230 and the 
Riders poker chip run making $3013 and a payout to the Poker 
winner donation of $250, $3493 was deposited in our building 
fund.  Letters of thank you and appreciation were sent to all the 
posts that contributed to the event. 
 
A motion was made and approved to donate $100 toward the 
department hospitality room at the conference. 
 
Nominations for office were made from the floor.  There were only 
two nominations so far: 
Joe Maltese    Commander, Barry Litsky    1st Vice Commander. 
The other current officer must advise if they will run again.  Other 
interested members can be nominated or can volunteer.  We need 
more of our membership to step forward so that we can have 
more than one officer in a position so there can be continuity 
when one officer is unable to perform the duties of the office. 
 
We are still preparing for our annual Law & Order Award 
ceremony on May 14, 2020. 
 
Closing ceremonies were conducted at 1951 hours and the 
meeting was adjourned. 
  
 
 
 
 


